IQAC
Uluberia College

Uluberia, Howrah.

05.04.2019

A meeting of IQAC will be held on 09/04/2019 (Tuesday) at 3 pm in IQAC room. All the internal
members are requested to be present in the meeting to discuss the following issues:

IQAC Workshop

Guardians’ meeting
Departmental seminars
Updating Departmental website
Miscellaneous
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Resolution of the meeting held on 09/04/2019

The following resolutions are taken in the meeting held on 09/04/2019:

i

iv.

Principal, as the President of IQAC, proposes to organize a workshop on ‘New Regulations of
NAAC Accreditation’ and it is decided that IQAC coordinator along with the senior members
of IQAC will organize the workshop shortly. It is also decided that we will invite two resource
persons who would enlighten us in this respect.

It is resolved that all the Departmental Heads will organize Guardians meeting along with
their departmental colleagues, students of the 1% semester and their guardians within this
month.

Principal requests all the Departmental Heads to plan organizing departmental seminars as
no such seminar can be organized due to their involvement with newly introduced Semester
system. It is decided that each department will try to comply with the request of the
Principal keeping in view the academic interest of the Institution.

Itis also resolved that all the departments must update their departmental website as early
as possible.

Uploading the Internal & Tutorial marks of Semester 1 in the University website has also
been considered and discussed as miscellaneous item.

The meeting ends with thanks from the Coordinator.
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Action taken report of the meeting held on 09/04/2019

The proposed workshop on ‘New Regulations on NAAC Accreditation’ was held and Dr. T.K.Ghara, DPI,

West Bengal Government & Dr. Sharmila Mitra, Principal Behala College, obliged us to act as resource
person.

All departments arranged Guardians’ meeting and feedbacks were collected.

Departmental seminars could not be arranged in this academic session as faculty members are
preoccupied with the newly introduced CBCS programme. But the seminars will shortly be held.

Departmental websites are being updated.

Internal & Tutorial marks of both the 1** & 2™ Semester students have been duly uploaded in the
University website.
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